
 

 

Classified Staff Council Meeting 

25-Oct-10 

Present: Jim Tatman, Mary Alltop, Jason Phares, Deb Jenkins, Gail Westbrook, Sheri 

Skidmore, Brian Hipp, Ann Reed  

Absent:  Lois Miller, Virginia Boggs, Carla Conley 

o Called to order at 8:35 a.m.  

o Minutes 

o September minutes approved with changes (m/s Hipp/Jenkins) 

o Reports 

o Mary Alltop 
 No report.  Amy Pitzer and Dr. Shenita Brokenbur covered 

everything during their meeting with Staff Council on 21-Oct-10 
o Jason Phares 

 Board of Governors  

 Tuition waivers for out-of-state students has been increased 

from 5% to 10% 

 There is a new President of the JASON project. 

o Funding for JASON has been extended to 2015 

 Deputy Secretary Delong has found money for Phase 3 of 

the Morris Center. 

o Sheri Skidmore  

 GSC Staff Council - $323.51 

 Ginny Grottendieck fund - $1,119.67 

o Ann Reed 

 $1,687.97 left in professional development 

o Old Business 

o The tuition waiver survey will be extended until December. 

o LWI (Living Wage Initiative) 

 Council members will continue with research 

 Research into what other schools have done to alleviate the 

problems 

 Wait to see what new Senate Bill will do in the Legislature this 

coming term.  

o New Business 

o Classified Staff Council minutes will be emailed to campus (m/s 

Skidmore/Reed) 

o Executive Committee will meet to discuss what issues and concerns we would 

like to discuss with Dr. Barr. 



 

 

o Motion to adjourn (m/s Hipp/Alltop).  Meeting adjourned 9:40 am. 


